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Sauk County Health Care Center agrees to pay Hooper Consulting, LLC for consulting services for consulting services rendered during the absence of the Sauk County Health Care Administrator’s absence, and the Interim Administrator has been named.  

The consulting services agreement begins December 12, 2019 and will end on January 20, 2020 unless further terms would be negotiated.
The fee for consulting services are to begin with an initial twenty-hour schedule at a fee of $1800.00.  The twenty hours will be tracked by the consultant as well as the Interim Administrator and will include, time including phone calls, emails, driving time, time at the Sauk County Health Care Center and any other time that would come up related to compliance with state and federal nursing home regulations.
Should the Interim Administrator not require any consultation from Hooper Consulting, LLC during the six-week duration, (December 12, 2019 through January 20, 2020) the initial twenty-hour schedule fee of $1800.00 will not be reimbursed to Sauk County Health Care Center.  The agreement shall remain that this fee has been established as the consultant fee.  Should the initial twenty-hour schedule be exhausted, an additional twenty-hour schedule of $1800.00 will be paid to Hooper Consulting, LLC at the first of the month following the addition time schedule.
This schedule of hours being exhausted and fee schedule established will continue throughout the six- week duration of December 12, 2019 through January 20, 2020.
